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Durango & Silverton Narrow Gauge Railroad announcement for current and future customers: 
 
On April 3, 2020 the Durango & Silverton Narrow Gauge Railroad announced the ongoing 
annulment of all excursions and event trains through the month of April. With the continued 
responsibility to support the community and regulatory agencies amidst evolving restrictions 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we will extend the dates of our closure through Friday, May 22 
until further notice. Please note that we will continue to provide updates to this plan as soon as 
enough information is available to us. Likewise, the Durango railroad depot, museum, and gift 
shops remain closed for the interim.  
 
Any guests who currently hold reservations through this period will be notified and will receive a full 
refund, or they can also rebook for later in the season.  We still have our summer, fall and winter train 
adventures available and we remain ready to serve you through online booking at durangotrain.com.  
We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your continued patience as we navigate through 
the weeks and months ahead.   
 
For more information about train operations, cancellation of reservations and rebooking information, 
please call 970-247-2733, or follow this link on the web:  
 
 https://www.durangotrain.com/covid-19-faqs-and-rebooking-information#.Xm49S85KjIU 
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